
From: Taillon, Jeff
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/29/2012 3:15:15 PM
Subject: Easley Event 

Katherine,

We are headed up to Easley next week can you provide us with the legislative stuff for that area? 

Thanks,

Jeff

Jeff Taillon
(803) 734-5129|Direct Line
(803) 767-7653|Cell
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